
Soroptimist Public Speaking 

 
Huge congratulations to Aine Winters, Fifth Year who 

competed in the local heat of the Soroptimist Public Speaking 

Competition on Saturday November 17th. Aine gave an 

outstanding speech on the environment and has made it 

through to the Regional Final in Athlone in January. We wish 

her every success. 


